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Tucker, Doug

From: Thai, Khanh <kthai@cityoftacoma.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 3:45 PM
To: Tucker, Doug; StS; Carr, Thomas
Subject: RE: Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024 - TPWR's 

Submittal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

<Public> 

 

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
 

Doug, Tom, and STS Members: 
  
TPWR does not have new generation projects (200 MW or greater) or any new, re-design, permanent removal, or 
upgraded transmission facilities over 200 kV.  In addition, there are no planned facilities or other changes (e.g., 
operating procedures) below these thresholds that may have a significant impact on the reliability of the WECC 
interconnected bulk electric system.  
  
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
  
  
Khanh Thai, PE 
T&D System Planning|Tacoma Power 
253-502-8195(O), 253-244-2200 (M) 
  
  
  

From: Tucker, Doug <dtucker@wecc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 1:27 PM 
Subject: Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024 
  

<Public> 
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Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024 

December 20, 2023 

RELIABILITY ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE 

STUDIES SUBCOMMITTEE 

Attached is a request for submission of the 2024 Annual Progress Reports. 

As indicated in the attached policies and procedures document, Initial and Comprehensive 
Progress Reports should be sent to STS, Doug Tucker, and Tom Carr (StS Chair). Annual 
Supplemental Progress Reports should be submitted to Doug Tucker and Tom Carr only. 
Progress reports are due by February 23, 2024. 

Thank you, 

Doug Tucker 
Senior Staff Engineer 
(801) 819-7606 
www.wecc.org 

  


